
Dear Parent, 

 

This is to inform you that all the necessary information and the ROUTINE for the SECOND TERM 

EXAMINATION 2023 has been uploaded in the online portal. The students were also provided a 

hardcopy of it. It is kindly requested that you go through it and abide by the information mentioned. 

 

Vice Principal 

Hebron English School, Bagdogra. 


